

September 11, 2008

Dr. Lin Lin

Childhood/Early Childhood Education

Van Hoesen Hall

Dear Dr. Lin:

On behalf of the College, I would like to thank you for the significant role you played as a Faculty Marshal in the Academic Convocation Ceremony. The event was well organized and proceeded very smoothly.

Academic Convocation celebrates the opening of the new academic year. It affords us the opportunity to celebrate new beginnings, to welcome new students into the community and to showcase the College. Your contributions resulted in a highly successful event.

Thank you for your willingness to participate in this important event.

All the best

Erik J. Bitterbaum

President

EJB:mvd